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TOP NEWS

IT'S FALL SEASON...PLEASE KEEP YOUR
BACK YARD AND FRONT YARDS
CLEAN AND TRIMMED!

CARS SHOULD BE PARKED IN
GARAGES AND/OR DRIVEWAYS ONLY.
DO NOT PARK VEHICLES ON THE
GRASS OR ON THE STREET.

PER ARTICLE IV SECTION 1. OF THE
HOA COVENANTS - ALL LOTS ARE
RESTRICTED TO SINGLE FAMILY
RESIDENTIAL USE ONLY. NO
COMMERCIAL BUSINESS OR
PROFESSIONAL USE IS ALLOWED FOR
EXAMPLE AIRBNBS.

SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING!
PLEASE KEEP IN MIND THE HOA CAN
ONLY ENFORCE SO MUCH, CALL THE
POLICE FOR ILLEGAL ACTIVITIES

e |IFYOU WILL BE PARTICIPATING IN TRICK OR TREATING
THIS YEAR AND HANDING OUT CANDY, WE ASK THAT

YOU LEAVE YOUR FRONT PORCH LIGHT ON.

WE ARE PLANNING FOR THE FUN TO BEGIN AROUND

5PM UNTIL ABOUT 8PM.
HALLOWEEN DECORATION CONTEST: BEST

DECORATED HOUSE WILL WIN A PRIZE WHICH WILL

BE ANNOUNCED ON NOVEMBER 1ST.

HOMEOWNER MEETING

THERE WILL BE A HOME OWNER MEETING ON
OCTOBER 22ND FROM 3PM-4PM AT THE
NEIGHBORHOOD PARK. WE WILL BE DISCUSSING
POSSIBLE PARK RECONSTRUCTION AND ANY OTHER
QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS FROM RESIDENTS. WE
HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE!




